
Penelope Ann Miller Dismisses
Request  for  Separation  from
Her Husband

Three  months  ago,
The  Artist’s  Penelope  Ann  Miller  announced  that  after  a
marriage of 12 years, she was filing for divorce from husband
James Huggins. Miller claimed that the two had differences
they could no longer work through, and she tried to get sole
legal and physical custody of their two children. However,
People has confirmed that the couple will remain together
after all. On June 15, she dismissed the divorce suit, and the
couple’s marriage will continue.

What are some ways to tell if your relationship is worth
fighting for?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Every relationship has some troubles now and then. Sometimes,
these problems can be worked through, though other times it’s
best just to put an end to the partnership. Here are some
things to consider when trying to see if your relationship is
worth saving:

1. Dependability: Do you still feel like you can depend on
your  partner  to  be  there  for  you  both  physically  and
emotionally? It’s important for them to support you when you
need it. If you don’t feel like they’ve been making an effort,
it’s time to move on.

2. Respect: All relationships are built on mutual respect.
Partners who don’t treat you fairly or appropriately aren’t
worth staying with.

3. Openness: Your beau needs to be able to talk to you about
your problems, including how you feel about your relationship.
If you’re concerned about your relationship’s stability, try
telling your partner about how you feel.

How have you been able to tell if your relationship is worth
saving? Tell us below.


